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Stoke Gifford and Little Stoke              

Neighbourhood Beat Team 

General Update 
 

Little Stoke & Stoke Gifford continues to be a low crime 

area.  

 

The usual ASB locations of Mead Park, 100 acre wood and 

Stoke Park has not suffered these past few months but with 

the summer approaching it is an area that will be patrolled 

and monitored. 

 

Abbeywood school has not reported many issues only a few 

sextexting and deep nude fakes that have been 

investigated, NFA due to insufficient evidence. I have 

continued to attend regularly, engage with students and 

safe guarding leads.  
 
 

Review of ASB  
 

Top locations  
 
Traditionally, ASB issues increase in the summer and usually the top location we encounter is Little Stoke 
Player File, Mead Park, and Fox Den Road. When summer arrives, the patrol in the area increases. And we 
are trying to work in conjunction with the staff of the parish council regarding the parks to address the issue. 
 
 
Acceptable Behaviour Contract/ABC’s –  0 
Community Protection Warning/CPW –  0 
Community Behaviour Order/CBO –  0 
Problem Solving Plan PSP –   0 
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Frequent missing persons 
 
None.  
  

 

Warrants 
 
None 
  
 

Schools 
 
 

 Little Stoke Primary School and Saint Michael Primary School main issue involves parking around the school. The beat team 
regularly carry out regular foot patrols to keep everything in order. 
 
Abbeywood Community School: The beat manager regularly engages with the school regarding the issue of incidents with their 
students and maintains regular patrols 
  

 

Community Engagement  

 
Events Attended 
 
   

 
Beat Surgery –   
  
Wednesday 12th March 10:00 hours  
Wednesday  09th April    10:00 hours  
Wednesday 07th May     10:00 hours  
Wednesday 04th June   10:00 hours  
Wednesday 02nd July     10:00 hours 
August 06th August   10:00 hours  
 
Parish council meeting Tuesday 11th February 
CEF Tuesday 20th February  
Parish council meeting Thursday 6th march  
 
Meet & Greet  
During international woman’s week we attended with the Mobile Police station at Little Stoke Park.  
 
 
 

Events Planned 
 
Full Parish council meeting Tuesday 8th April 
Little stoke & Stoke Gifford Baptist church ladies meeting Q&A on Tuesday 15th April  
Hard of hearing Q&A Wednesday 16th April  
 
Bike Marking:-   
Saturday 26th April Mulgrove Farm Village. This is a new estate and will enable us to encourage interaction 
from new residents from an early stage.  
Monday 26th May BH Little Stoke Fete 
Tuesday 3rd June Patricia Boyle Ladies Group Q&A Little stoke.  
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Business Engagement  

 
Recent engagement with the new ALDI, Beefeater and Costa which has recently opened on Fox Den Retail 
Park. Costa had a recent issue following an incident at the store. Costa are happy to build up engagement 
along with ALDI and Beefeater and are happy to see us use their location for any talk to us events. A 
consideration during the summer months. 
 
Following HYDRANT training which covered CSE I attended the new Premier Inn located near Parkway 
Train Station, as my fear was that as this is so close to the railway station it could be an ideal location for 
children to be brought from around the country, and abused. I was alarmed to see that the new set up does 
not have a person at the desk but is all virtual, highlighting to me how simple it could be to use and abuse 
vulnerable people with there not being a real person to raise suspicions. I did speak to a manager there, 
offered my contact details and discussed my concerns.  
  
 

 

 

 

Crime Statistics for (March) 2025: 43 Month to date 

 
Arson and Criminal damage 5 Offences   

Burglary 3 Offences  

Drug Offences 3 Offence 

Public order offences 1 Offences 

Robbery 2 Offences 

Sexual offences 5 Offence 

Theft 16  Offence  

Vehicle offences 7 Offences  

Violence against the person 22 Offences  

  

  

 
 
 

Useful Contacts 
 
101 or Report Online   or in an emergency 999 
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Street Safe   

Street Safe is a service that lets you report safety concerns in public places without sharing your identity 

(anonymously). This encompasses issues such as poorly lit streets, abandoned buildings, or vandalism, 

and situations where you feel unsafe because of someone following or verbally abusing you. 

Street Safe is not meant for reporting crimes or emergencies. If you witness a crime or emergency, please 

call the police on 101 or report the crime online. Read our advice if you're unsure if something is a crime or 

not. 

Examples of situations that should be reported to Street Safe include a poorly lit alleyway that makes you 

feel unsafe, or a park with broken equipment that poses a safety hazard. 

  

 

 

Awareness 
 
Something information for the public to be added to parish Newsletter  
 


